
 
For Immediate Release     Contact: 
June 24, 2009       Robert Hunter, 703-528-0062 
 
 
GOVERNOR CRIST STOPS ANTI-CONSUMER INSURANCE BILL 

 
Statement of Robert Hunter, CFA Director Insurance, on 
Governor Crist’s Veto of Consumer Choice Insurance Bill 

 
 
Washington, DC – Governor Crist did the right thing in vetoing the anti-consumer, so-called 

"Consumer Choice" bill.  This legislation would have let insurance companies raise home 

insurance prices at will in Florida's uncompetitive insurance marketplace.  This bill was an 

invitation to insurers to game the Florida regulatory system and abuse consumers. No insurance 

rates could have been found to be too high, no form of discrimination could be found to be unfair 

if a policy is issued under the terms allowed by the legislation.  The State Insurance Department 

would only have been allowed to require that rates be raised, not lowered.   

 
The people of Florida owe Governor Crist a debt of gratitude for this very important veto. 

 

#     #     # 

 

The Consumer Federation of America (CFA) is a non-profit association of over 280 pro-consumer 
groups, with a combined membership of 50 million people. CFA was founded in 1968 to advance 
consumers' interests through research, advocacy and education. 
 


